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Doug, Sending on behalf of April Spacek. Avista does not have any new generation (200 MW or greater). Additionally, there are no planned facilities or changes (e. g. , operating procedures) below these thresholds that may significantly affect
 

Doug,
 
Below is Avista’s revised 2024 Annual Progress Report.

Avista has one new planned generation facility that meets the criteria 200 MW or greater and may affect the reliability of the WECC interconnected electric
system.  This facility is identified below.

Avista also has one planned transmission facility addition over 200kV.  This transmission line is identified below. 
 
 
 
 

Major Transmission Line Additions

Transmission Lines Voltage (kV) Planned ISD
Project
Status

       
Bluebird - Garden Springs 230 230 2027  
      Conceptual

 
 

 

 Major Generation Facility Additions

Generation Facility

Max
Generation
Injection at POI
 (MW) Planned ISD

POI Project Status Facility Owner

           
Cloudwalker
Description:  Wind and battery storage facility in the
Lewiston – Clarkston area with a 14 mile lead line to
Dry Creek 230kV Station. 375 Sept 2026

Dry Creek
230kV

Station

Interconnection
Agreement Signed,

Transmission Service
Agreement Signed

Not released at this time.

           
 
 
 
Thank you,
April Spacek

System Planning

1411 E MISSION AVE  |  MSC-16  |  SPOKANE, WA 99202

PHONE 509-495-2858  |  CELL 509-449-0828  

www.myavista.com

 

From: Tucker, Doug <dtucker@wecc.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 1:27 PM
Subject: [External] Request for 2024 Annual Progress Reports – Due February 23, 2024
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Description automatically generated

Request for 2024 Annual Progress Reports – Due February 23, 2024

December 20, 2023

RELIABILITY ASSESSMENT COMMITTEE
STUDIES SUBCOMMITTEE
Attached is a request for submission of the 2024 Annual Progress Reports.
As indicated in the attached policies and procedures document, Initial and Comprehensive
Progress Reports should be sent to STS, Doug Tucker, and Tom Carr (StS Chair). Annual
Supplemental Progress Reports should be submitted to Doug Tucker and Tom Carr only.
Progress reports are due by February 23, 2024.
Thank you,
Doug Tucker
Senior Staff Engineer
(801) 819-7606
www.wecc.org
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Do not click on links or open attachments that are not familiar. 
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